
OKWU TITLE IX POLICY STATEMENT 
 
Oklahoma Wesleyan University does not illegally discriminate against persons on the basis of 
sex in the administration of educational policies, programs or activities, its admissions policies, 
scholarship and loan programs, athletic or other University administered programs, in 
accordance with Title IX of the Educational Amendments of 1972 and the regulations 
promulgated thereunder, including the Final Rules issued by the Department of Education on 
May 6, 2020, with an effective date of August 14, 2020, relating to sexual harassment, sexual 
and violence on campus, both of which are forms of sex discrimination under Title IX.  The 
University’s statement on Title IX and the Title IX Resource Page are available on the 
University’s website at Title IX - Oklahoma Wesleyan University (okwu.edu).  Because of the 
terms of the University’s policies with respect to Conduct Expectations and Disciplinary 
Processes, the University’s disciplinary processes are at least as rigorous as, but will be 
consistent with, the intent and requirements of Title IX.  

https://www.okwu.edu/title-ix/

